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December 2022, Board Report 
Middle School Enrollment - 228
6th – 74
7th – 68
8th – 86
Attendance Percentage for Middle School from (11/15/22 – 12/15/22) - 90.61% 
· Three Highlighted goals for our CSIP are as followed which were approved during the December 13th SBDM
A. Goal 1: Increase proficiency from 37% proficient/distinguished to 55% proficient/distinguished in READING and from 31% proficient/distinguished to 50% proficient/distinguished in MATH by June 2025 as measured by state required academic assessments.

B. Goal 2: Decrease Novice percentage for students with IEP’s from 64% to 32% in Reading by June 2025.  Decrease Novice percentage for students with IEP’s from 75% to 38% in Math by June 2025.


C. Goal 3: Decrease Novice/Apprentice from 63% to 35% in READING and from 69% Novice/Apprentice to 50% in MATH by June 2025 as measured by state required academic assessments.

· Student Celebration Day is Friday the 16th of December.  We will be celebrating student growth, student behavior, student effort, and student attendance.  Students will receive mid-year outstanding performance certificates from their courses. 

· Pro-Signs will be starting our school face lift on December 19th where they will hang our vinyle window tinging, school signs, and other signage.  This is very exciting for our staff and students. 


· The Middle School and High School distributed our student and staff school hoodies this past week which has been a great success with our students. They appreciate them very much and it has created a boost within our school spirit as well!

· This has been a wonderful semester and things are looking up in the Middle School…. We are very excited about our growth in the near future. 
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